
 

 

SUWANNEE COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD 
“Purchase of a New or Used “Track Loader” 

INVITATION TO BID #19-205 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit bids for the Purchase of a “Track Loader” by the 
Suwannee County School Board.  
 
Questions will be due February 1, 2019. Bids will be received at the Suwannee County School’s 
Administration Building, 1729 Walker Avenue, SW, Suite 200, Live Oak, Florida 32064 until 
2:00 PM, on February 8, 2019 at which time and place bids will be publicly opened and read 
aloud. 
 
Bids shall be properly and completely executed on the bid proposal form. Bid documents for 
RFP #19-205 may be obtained from the District Web Site at the following link. 
 

http://www.suwannee.k12.fl.us/bids/open 
 
Suwannee County District Schools reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any 
defects or irregularities in bids and to accept any bid which is deemed most advantageous to the 
public interest. Questions should be directed to Ethan Butts, Assistant Director of Facilities at the 
contact information below.  
 
Ethan Butts, Assistant Director of Facilities  
ethan.butts@suwannee.k12.fl.us  
1729 Walker Avenue, SW 
Live Oak, FL 32064  
386-249-1178 


